

The Christian family of St Paul's... moving forward together.

'He will be our peace,"

Micah 6:6

Friday 18th January 2019

School News

On Tuesday we welcomed 'Open Book Story Tellers' who delivered a fantastic whole school worship around the bible story of Adam and Eve. The theme and message behind the story was based around our whole school value for this term-respect. Thank you very much to all who were involved and we are looking forward to welcoming you back into school.

Parents of children who are currently in Year 2 are invited to a SATs information evening in school on Tuesday 22nd January at 5:30pm. Miss Cowgill and Miss Cavaney will be sharing information about the SATs process and how you can best support your child. We are looking forward to seeing you there.

The children have planted bulbs around school which are now beginning to grow. Can we please remind everyone not to walk, run or play on any fenced grassed areas. We are hoping for a fabulous display and want to avoid damaging the flowers.

Reminder - We are still collecting tokens for Forest School at the Haslingden branch of Tesco.

Safety around School

Unfortunately, we are still receiving continued complaints from parents and local residents about irresponsible and dangerous driving and parking around school. If you see any cars driving or parking irresponsibly, we are encouraging parents to send photos to bob.ormerod@lancashire.pnn.police.uk

Winter Weather

As part of our winter preparation, I would like to inform you that we take Health and Safety very seriously in school and in the unfortunate event of extreme weather we will aim to remain open. If we have to close school due to dangerous weather conditions, we will update our school's Twitter page at the earliest opportunity. We will also update our PTA Facebook page, our school website and we will inform BBC Radio Lancashire.



PTA News

We are now busy planning our next event which will be our February disco. It will be held on Thursday 7th February 6pm-8pm. Posters are coming soon and a letter will be sent home with details for Reception/Year 1 children. Further information can be found on our Facebook page. As usual, to make these discos wonderful for our children we need volunteers on the night... if you can help please contact us via email, Facebook or leave contact details at the school office. Many Thanks

Kath McArragher (PTA Chair)

St Paul's Awards

	Learner of the Week	BLP Award	<u>Attendance</u>
Amazing Acorns -	Beth & Milo	Archie T & Elijah	96.6%
Super Sycamores -	Oliver K	Ayla	100%
Outstanding Alders -	Harry	Jacob	99.3%
Enchanted Elms -	Alistair	Katie	96.1%
Marvellous Maples -	Maples	Chloe	98.8%
Dazzling Elders -	Lucy	Oliver	98.2%
Wonderful Willows -	Connie	Devon	98.7%
Mighty Oaks -	Madinah	Solomon	98.5%
Winning House Team	Longholme		

Dates for your diary...

Tuesday 22nd January- Year 2 SATs meeting for parents- 5:30pm

Thursday 31st January- National Story Telling Celebration Day- wear your pyjamas and bring your favourite book

Thursday 7th February- PTA Disco

Thursday 14th February PM - EYFS Shared Learning - school hall - all EYFS parents are invited Friday 15th February - School closes for half term at 3:10pm

Monday 25th February- Return to school

Thursday 4th April- Easter Service at St Paul's Church- Infants 9:30am Juniors 10:30am

Friday 5th April - School closes for Easter at 1:35pm

Tuesday 23rd April- Return to school

Reflective Friday

Respect is earned. Honesty is appreciated. Trust is gained and loyalty is returned.

